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DAVIS Diane

From: Brian Branche <brianbranche@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 5:05 PM
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION ON DRAFT SOLAR REPORT

Hi, my name is Brian Branche and I work with Sunset Solar Electric LLC in Portland, OR. and we are OSEIA 
members. This message is for the commissioners to let them know that he current draft will not be helpful to 
the legislature, as it characterizes the solar industry as "well-supported" and "relatively robust" without defining 
what the PUC means by a "robust" industry.  It also makes recommendations to end net metering and phase 
out Energy Trust incentives without providing a full understanding of how solar is valued or what above-market 
costs might be. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. 

Brian Branche 
Electrical Engineering Tech, 
CAD Design and Sales 
Cell: 503 564-8382  
Office: 503 919-4SUN  
Brian@SunsetSolarElectric.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


